
  

11th October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carer, 

 

As of we Monday 4th November, the Telford Road entrance will be permanently closed.  

 

We appreciate that this may cause some minor inconvenience to the small number of students and parents who 

use this entrance to the school however, due to a change in use of other buildings which share our school site, 

this measure has been deemed necessary in order to ensure the health and safety of our students. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

Mrs J Maw  

Headteacher 

 


